Bill Gogains

From: Una Ward

Sent: 25 August 2021 14:49

To: Bill Goggins

Cc: Tom OBrien; Karen Egan

Subject: eCorrespondence MO 02907 2021
Bill,

eCorrespondence MO 02907 2021 Thomas Lynch {Lough Sheelin Trout Protection Association re draft salmonid
bye law (see below)

Forwarded for your attention.

Regards,

Una

From: Marie Flynn On Behalf Of Eamon Ryan

Sent: Friday 20 August 2021 12:59

To: Minister Ryan

Subject: FW: Proposed bye law

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
From: Thomas Lynch <gomardkitchens@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday 20 August 2021 12:09

To: Eamon Ryan <Eamon.Ryan@oireachtas.ie>

Subject: Proposed bye law

Dear Minister Ryan

| am writing on behalf of the Lough Sheelin Trout Protection Association in relation to the draft salmonid bye law. | welcome
the proposed bye law but | do not think that it goes far enough to protect our salmonid fisheries. | would like to see included
a provision which makes the pike bye laws not operable on wild saimonid lakes. | would also like to see the facility whereby
a minister can veto the stock management plans of inland fisheries Ireland withdrawn. In addition | would like to see the

word primatily replaced with solely or exclusively. | thank you for your interest in protecting our wild trout fisheries and | look
forward to your response.
Sincerely

Thomas Lynch

Secretary
Lough Sheelin Trout Protection Association

Una Ward

Inland Fisheries Division
Hoinn Cumarsaide, Gniomhaithe ar son na hAeraide & Comhshacil
Department of the Environment, Climate and Communications

Eim House, Earlsvale Road, Cavan, H12 A8H7

T +353 (0)1 6783074



